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On behalf of the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum (GCAM), I would like to welcome you as a new member of the organization.  We are still a rather small group and we know that every new membership not only helps us to grow but also brings with it new and innovative ideas!  We hope you will be able to make the regular meetings as often as possible.  Soon there will be an announcement about the place and date of the December meeting. Normally, our general meetings will be the 1st Thursday of the month at the Hollyfield Foundation, 2700 Albany.   The 3rd Thursday is a general committee (which includes all members also) at 2507 Capitol St..  Both meetings start at 7:00pm.  December may be an exception because of the holidays.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for a couple more things. Your generous contribution is greatly appreciated and can be put to very good use for the organization.  However, as exciting as that was, I personally am even more excited about the film you would like to donate to the organization!  At your convenience, you can contact us and start making arrangements to transfer the items so we can begin the inventory process.

Again, we are very pleased to have you joining the group and hope to see you at a lot of our meetings.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves,

Secretary

